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NEWS RELEASE     February 28, 2018 
For immediate release 
     

 

Telephone and Cable Services Restored  
at U.S. Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority Office  

on St. Croix in Frederiksted 
 

CHARLOTTE AMALIE, St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands – February 28, 2018 – The U.S. Virgin 

Islands Economic Development Authority (USVIEDA) advises the general public that the USVIEDA 

telephone and cable line services at its office at 116 King St. in Frederiksted, St. Croix, USVI, have been 

restored. 

 

For assistance or service, the general public can call the USVIEDA office on St. Croix at 340-773-6499.  

The facsimile no. is 340-773-7701. 

 

The USVIEDA apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

If the general public continues to experience difficulties in contacting the USVIEDA office in Frederiksted on 

St. Croix, the USVIEDA office on St. Thomas can be contacted at 340-714-1700.   
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